Mandatory Meet Expectations
There is an expectation of participation in mandatory meets.
To this end if your swimmer qualifies for a mandatory meet of which there are 2.

1. Dave Kensit Short Course Championships
2. Ontario Team Challenge (formerly Team Ill)

Families may be invoiced $80.00 per swimmer if they fail to attend. (at the
discretion of the executive)

These meets are a highlight of the year for the team and participation is critical.

NEOR 3 (Paula Palangio Memorial) is typically the meet hosted by our swim
club at our 22 Wing Recreation Centre Pool. It is usually held in January, and it is
expected that swimmers attend the meet, and that swim parents volunteer their
time and donate food or consumable items. It is important to have as many people
available for setup on the Friday and tear down on Sunday.

Generally attendance is expected at NEOR developmental meets as it is important
that our club have strong representation and participation at these meets.
Participation in Fred Rams B Championships is also expected if swimmer(s) does
not qualify for Dave Kensit.

Other invitational meets on the schedule are optional, other developmental meets
are also strongly encouraged but again are optional.

The Club is expected to prioritize support and club ressources for the two
mandatory meets and the swim meet hosted by our club.



